
New Year Letter From the Pastor           

Dear families, 

As we start a new year, it is a 
natural time to reflect on the 
past and set goals for the future. 
But as Christians, it is 
important that our goals are not 
just about achieving personal 
success or happiness, but 
rather about honoring God and 
living according to His will. 

One way to set godly goals is to 
start by prayerfully seeking 
guidance from God. Take time to 
listen to His voice and ask for 
His direction in your life. The 
Scripture says in Psalm 37:4, 
“Delight yourself in the Lord, 
and he will give you the desires 
of your heart.” When we seek 
God first, He will lead us and 
give us the desires that align 
with His will for our lives. 

Another way to set godly goals is 
to consider how they will impact 
others. As followers of Jesus, we 
are called to love and serve 
others. Therefore, our goals 
should be focused on how we 
can bless and serve those 
around us, rather than just 
seeking our own personal gain. 

It is also important to remember 
that achieving our goals may not 
always be easy, and we may face 
challenges and setbacks along 
the way. But we can trust that 
God is with us and will give us 
the strength and guidance we 
need to persevere. Saint Paul 
told the Philippians: “I can do all 
things through him who gives me 
strength.” (4:13) 

In conclusion, setting godly goals 
for the new year is about seeking 
guidance from God, focusing on 
how our goals can impact others, 
and trusting in His strength and 
guidance to help us achieve 
them. May God bless your 
journey towards living a life that 
honors Him. 

I trust you have a Happy New Year!

In Christ, 
Rev. Juan Pablo Avila Ibarra 


